
Principal’s Note

Ocean View Families,
     It’s hard to believe it’s already May. What a wonderful year this has been! 
     Your students have recently completed their end-of-the-year benchmark
assessments. The growth our SEALS demonstrated was amazing! Teachers will
be sending home results soon if they haven’t already. Take a few moments to
celebrate your student’s academic accomplishments with them. They have
worked hard. 
     Be sure to keep your children reading this summer. Reading to your child
and having them read are both extremely valuable. Boost (reading skill
program) will be available until the end of June, and iReady (math skill
program) will be available until the end of July. Newly acquired skills are easily
lost without practice. 
     Next year will look a little different at Ocean View. Our Special Education
Preschool classes will be moving to Klatt Elementary, 6th grade will move to
middle school, and AK Choice will be moving into five classrooms. They will
occupy the rooms that 5th grade, 6th grade, and Mrs. Pool currently occupy.
Ocean View is a large elementary school, and there will be room for everyone.
If you want more information about AK Choice, check out their webpage at
https://www.asdk12.org/paideia.
     We will be welcoming two new teachers next year. Rylee Stanton will be our
new art teacher, and Trena Rose will be our new third-grade teacher working
with Mrs. Patzke. Mrs. Washburne will work with Ms. Payne in second grade.
     The last “Coffee & Conversations with the Principal” will be on May 15 at
9:00 a.m. Please join me to share your thoughts and opinions or ask questions.
Feedback helps us all improve, and I value yours.     
     I am honored to have served your child(ren) and family this year at Ocean
View, and I look forward to seeing you all in the fall. Have a fabulous summer!
                                                                           Christina VonWalter, Principal
                                                                           vonwalter_christina@asdk12.org
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Important Dates to Remember
 

5/4 Super Sweeper 10-1 pm
5/7 Talent Show at 10:10 am
5/6-5/10 Teacher Appreciation Week
5/7 Talent Show @ 10:10am
5/8 Bike to School Day
5/10 ALICE Drill 
5/14 PTA Meeting at 5:30 pm
5/15 9:00 am Coffee & Conversations
with the Principal
5/16 Band and Orchestra Concert
@10:30am
5/20 K-4th Field Day @ 1-3:15pm
5/21 5th -6th Field Day @ 10-1pm
5/22 Last Day of School



https://parentconnect.asdk12.org/

Returning Student Registration
Click the link 

Enter Pin and Password

  Click on your student..              

  Click here                

Students Names

Click Here              

#1

#2

#3

#4

#5

https://parentconnect.asdk12.org/


Kindergarten Registration starts after July 15, 2024

https://www.asdk12.org/site/Default.aspx
?PageID=3297

   click link   

https://www.asdk12.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=3297
https://www.asdk12.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=3297


for the Generous Donations for Breakfast
Club!

Thank You!
Thank You!
Thank You!



Ocean View Families,

Get ready to show some serious appreciation because Teacher
Appreciation Week is coming up! Let’s make each day next week a

special treat for our amazing teachers. Join us in showing our
gratitude by treating our teachers every single day. Students will

be bringing home a list of their teacher’s favorites this week.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGDHWNpAg4/TLftaWg_lQMVyS
-PFT503w/watch 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.canva.com%2Fdesign%2FDAGDHWNpAg4%2FTLftaWg_lQMVyS-PFT503w%2Fwatch&data=05%7C02%7Cventa_rachel%40asdk12.org%7C4c9154b957ef4b6ab46808dc697058f4%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638501178518590456%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zP%2F%2F928YIzr0deh6vFwhy3tA0FfbJ8P4GIsXmFSOTSk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.canva.com%2Fdesign%2FDAGDHWNpAg4%2FTLftaWg_lQMVyS-PFT503w%2Fwatch&data=05%7C02%7Cventa_rachel%40asdk12.org%7C4c9154b957ef4b6ab46808dc697058f4%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638501178518590456%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zP%2F%2F928YIzr0deh6vFwhy3tA0FfbJ8P4GIsXmFSOTSk%3D&reserved=0


Dear Ocean View Families,

As we approach Teacher Appreciation Week, we're excited to show our gratitude
to the amazing educators who make Ocean View Elementary School such a

special place for our children to learn and grow. 

To celebrate this special week, we're organizing a food and volunteer sign-up to
ensure our teachers and staff feel appreciated and valued. We invite you to

participate by signing up to bring a food item or volunteering to help with setup
and cleanup.

Please take a moment to visit our SignUpGenius page at
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080545A4A92CA46-49128809-teacher to
choose how you would like to contribute. Whether it's bringing in a homemade

dish, volunteering your time, or both, your support will make a meaningful
difference in honoring our dedicated teachers.

Thank you for joining us in showing our teachers how much they mean to us.
Together, let's make this Teacher Appreciation Week one to remember!

Warm regards,
Ocean View PTA

Teacher Appreciation WeekTeacher Appreciation Week

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080545A4A92CA46-49128809-teacher#/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F5080545A4A92CA46-49128809-teacher&data=05%7C02%7CVenta_Rachel%40asdk12.org%7Cacfd2a1d6a514814029408dc657432e8%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638496796965628271%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DIho%2FAlBQSKo6UTWGGP1yKjCWp3kp1u6QAT79LPdtQA%3D&reserved=0


Vi﻿sitors and Volunteers
If you are planning on volunteering in the classroom

or attending field trips you are required to get
approved through ASD.

        scan the QR to get approved

Field Day
Field Day K-4th

May 20, 2024
1-3:10 p.m.

Field Day 5th & 6th
May 21, 2023

10-12 p.m.



Saying Good-bye and
Thank you

Saying Good-bye and
Thank you

Mrs. Tsukada has been
teaching at Ocean View for 

25 years. Now she is
retiring and heading on to

sunny adventures.
Good Luck and Thank You
for all you have done for

us at Ocean View. 

Mrs. Scott has been
teaching with ASD for
over 20 years and 9

of them at Ocean
View. Now she is

retiring and looking
forward to taking her
daughter to college
and spending time
with her kids. We

wish you the best and
Thank You for all your
hard work at Ocean

View.



The BEST BPO Ever!The BEST BPO Ever!
Mr. Scott has

worked for ASD
for over 30

years! He is the
best BPO a

school could ask
for. Thank you Mr

Scott



Thank You!
Thank You!
Thank You!

PTAPTAPTA
For a Great FUN RunFor a Great FUN Run

and an AWESOMEand an AWESOME
School Year!School Year!

Librarian’s MessageLibrarian’s Message
It has been an exciting year with lots of reading, but now is the time
that all books need to be returned to the library. Please be sure your
child has returned, replaced, or paid for any books he/she may have
borrowed no later than May 13. I will be sending out notices on May 14.
Thank you for helping your child be responsible and for ensuring that
the Ocean View Library can continue to offer a wide range of books.

Thank you,
Heidi





To download Bike permission slip
https://www.asdk12.org/domain/3464

https://www.asdk12.org/domain/3464
https://www.asdk12.org/domain/3464


Talent ShowTalent Show
Talent show practices will be after school on
Wednesdays and Fridays April 24th, 26th,
May 1st and 3rd. The Talent show will be on
May 7th at 10:10am in the MPR, and parents

are welcome to attend. 

Yo-Yo’s
are for

sale at the
school for
the next 10

days



Did you know Mrs.
Anderson’s class has 3

genuie pigs! Plus her class
hatched ducks, chickens,  a
goose, and 2 turkery eggs!?



Dear Parents and Students,

            It is my pleasure to invite you to our Ocean View Elementary 6th
Grade Recognition Ceremony. The Ceremony will be held on
Wednesday, May 22nd  at 1:15 pm in the Ocean View Multi-Purpose
Room. The afternoon is designed to celebrate our 6th-grade students’
accomplishments and recognize this important academic milestone. Our
school is unique because boundaries split our students into two middle
schools: so, the transition from their seven years of attendance at the
elementary level to middle school is a tough goodbye.

The Recognition Ceremony will include songs and presentations from
our 6th graders. We are also hoping to do a short slideshow. Each
student will be recognized for their efforts and achievements. At
conclusion, Ms. Garner and I will officially announce our 6th graders as
7th graders.

After recognition, be sure to grab your child’s art and writings from the
wall. These pieces are very special and would make a great keepsake.
We look forward to seeing you on May 22nd.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Scott

** The seating capacity of the MPR can NOT accommodate more than an
average of four family members per student; therefore, we are
requesting each of you to fill out the form below indicating 1-4

(Maximum) guests, so we don’t go over our room capacity.

******************************************************************************

Child’s Name: _______________________________

  We will be attending the 6th-grade Recognition Ceremony on
Wednesday, May 22nd at 1:15 pm. Our party will consist of _____ guests. 

6th Grade Families6th Grade Families



    AK STAR/Alaska Science Assessment
Spring 2023: Reports and Results Resources

Alaska Department of Education (DEED) 
Click on the link above 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IKOEXdkvQdWxT5n1aIuXpWKGwrzL9hD8Ub-ZcIXx6bw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IKOEXdkvQdWxT5n1aIuXpWKGwrzL9hD8Ub-ZcIXx6bw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IKOEXdkvQdWxT5n1aIuXpWKGwrzL9hD8Ub-ZcIXx6bw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IKOEXdkvQdWxT5n1aIuXpWKGwrzL9hD8Ub-ZcIXx6bw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IKOEXdkvQdWxT5n1aIuXpWKGwrzL9hD8Ub-ZcIXx6bw/edit?usp=sharing


Congratulations to our 4th and 5th grade SEAL
Club students. They created a great a logo for the
Ocean View Fun Run and our PTA chose it. Way to

go! 

Thank you, Ocean View Students! You raised
$409.87 for Providence Children's Hospital. Third
grade brought in the most money and won an extra

recess. If you haven't been in the building to see
the chain that was created, come and look. It's

quite impressive. 

Seal Club NewsSeal Club News



Does Your Family Fish and/or Berry Pick? All you
need is for your family to be out of the Anchorage
Bowl for 7 nights total and your student/s may be

eligible for the Migrant Education Program. Fill out
the attached calendar and either send in or give to

Mrs. Doner in August. 

See below

Migrant Education Program



Migrant Ed Fishing Calendar 2024


